
 

 

 

 

November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Participants and Pensioners, 

 

On behalf of the North Atlantic States Carpenters Benefit Funds, you are receiving this notice to 

inform you of changes to the Pension Pilot Program allowing you to work as a Safety Officer, 

Estimator and Project Engineer/Project Manager. 

 

This is to inform you that the Board of Trustees has extended the pilot program for three years 

through December 31, 2023.   

 

The rules for the program have also been modified.  Effective January 1, 2021, to 

participate in the pilot program, you must be working for a contributing Employer in a 

position for which the Employer does not pay contributions to the Fund and you must be 

age 62 or older.  Pensioners who are already participating in the pilot program are not 

affected by this change. 

 

If you are receiving your pension, in order to be eligible for the program, you must seek work 

with a contributing employer and you must inform this office, in writing, of the name of the 

Employer, the type of position and the effective date.  Failure to notify the Fund Office prior to 

commencement of such work will disqualify you from participating in the program.   

 

Please contact this office if you have any questions concerning this matter or any other matter 

at 1.800.344.1515 or 1.800.922.6026. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Board of Trustees 

 

     

 

 

 
North Atlantic States Carpenters 
Pension Fund 

Massachusetts Office 

350 Fordham Road 

Wilmington, MA  01887 

www.carpentersfund.org 
Phone: 800-344-1515        

Fax: 978-752-1121 

Rhode Island Office  

14 Jefferson Park Road 

Warwick, RI 02888  

www.RICBF.org 
Phone:401-467-6813 

Fax: 401-467-6816 

Connecticut Office 

10 Broadway 

Hamden, CT 06518 

www.ctcarpentersfunds.org 
Phone: 800-922-6026 

Fax: 203-230-2457 

http://www.carpentersfund.org/

